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11th July 2022 
 

To:  All Parents and Carers of Year 11 Students 
 

RE: GCSE Results Day 
 

Dear Parents & Carers 
 

I hope this letter finds you and your loved ones safe and well at this time. 
 

I am writing to share with you how Denton Community College intends to issue GCSE results to your child on 
Results Day (Thursday 25th August 2022). The arrangement we adopt to issue results allows not only our 
students to celebrate their success with their peers but also allows support, guidance and interventions to be 
provided if required.  
 

All students will be given an allocated timeslot which is linked to their tutor group. Students must not arrive 
before their allotted time and must only arrive at the time assigned to them. These time slots are as follows: 
 

Form  Time  

11 Adlington  9.15am 

11 Bussell  9.30am  

11 Coe  9.45am  

11 Dench  10.00am  

11 Halle  10.15am  

11 Holmes  10.30am  

11 Lennon   10.45am  

11 Lowry  11.00am  

11 McKellen  11.15am  

11 Redgrave  11.30am  

11 Thompson  11.45am  

11 Williams 12.00pm 
  
Students who are unable to attend can send a representative to collect results on their behalf. This 
representative must have signed permission from the student (Not the parent/carer) and a form of 
identification. This permission must be in the format of a letter signed by the student and naming the 
individual picking up their results. Please note that emails, text or social media messages, as well as telephone 
messages on the day do not constitute relevant permission and the students’ results will not be handed over 
to the representative. For the issuing of results the term representative means any person who is not the 
student, this includes parents & carers. Any uncollected results will be sent out by first class post at 12.30pm 
on Thursday 25th August. 
 

Staff will be available in College on Results Day to provide support for students as will Positive Steps Careers 
Service who will be available to provide independent career advice. You can access their service on the day or 
by calling 0800 484 0407 / 0161 621 9292 or emailing tamesidecareers@positive-steps.org.uk. If you require 
any further information regarding Results Day please do not hesitate to contact myself by emailing 
j.haslam@dentoncommunitycollege.org.uk. 
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Finally, I wish you all a happy, safe and relaxing holiday and look forward to sharing your child’s achievements 
with you on Thursday 25th August.  
  
Yours faithfully  
 
            
 
Mr J Haslam  
Deputy Headteacher  
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